





West Side Little League Board Meeting Agenda

East Bradford Township Building 12/11/2016 7:00pm

Document Version: RevA

AGENDA

<u>Attendees</u>: Dave Reinheimer, Tony Marzzacco, Stephanie Bell, Steve Sirchio, Rob Grim, Glenn Surowiec, CJ Frederick, Andy Thompson, Scott Yaw, Matt Franks, John Snyder, Chris Reitnour

Executive Reports

- President Dave Reinheimer
 - a. Little League International Registration
 - i. Due by 1/1/17 number of divisions/teams
 - b. SI Play Website
 - i. Spring Registration Setup
 - ii. Will be launched once a few bugs on website are worked out
 - iii. Should be ready to go by the end of December
 - c. Tball Field Changes
 - Responses from Survey indicated that Tball would benefit from playing on a real field occasionally
 - Some games will now be played at Boot Road Park
 - d. 60/90 Kenmara Field will no longer be needed due to elimination of Big League by Little League International
 - e. 2018 New Youth Bat Standard for Baseball Divisions
 - i. Dave to send out email to league
 - ii. 10, 11, 12, 13, 14 will be able to use 2 1/4 or 2 5/8 barrel
 - iii. 15 and 16 must use BBCOR

- 2. VP Baseball No Report covered in President Report
- 3. VP Softball No Report
- 4. Player Agent Steve Sirchio
 - a. Spring Registration
 - i. Will open December 22nd
 - ii. evaluations to be scheduled in February
 - iii. Opening Day
 - 1. April 1st
 - 2. April 8th rain date
 - 3. Regular Season to end by June 1
 - 4. Playoffs to end by June 8th or 9th
- 5. VP Challenger No Report
- 6. Treasurer
 - a. 2016 Budget overall we are in very good shape and on track
 - b. 2017 Proposed Budget Reviewed
 - i. Motion to accept 2017 Budget Proposal
 - ii. Second Tony
 - iii. Approved -12-0

Committee Reports

- 1. Sponsorship Glenn S.
 - a. Packages will go out by Christmas
 - b. Packages will be same as last year
- 2. Equipment CJ Frederick
 - a. Need to investigate new pitching machines
 - i. CJ to look at types/prices
 - b. Investigate catchers gear and needs
 - i. Inventory looks good for next year so no new order needed

Document Version: RevA

- 3. Pictures No Report
- 4. Website/Marketing No Report
- 5. Safety Director John Snyder No Report

Old Business

New Business

- 1. Survey Sub-committee to be explored
- 2. Explore Defibrillator for Waltz Field Matt Franks to follow up

Adjourned 8:10 PM - Next Meeting 1/8/17